
Hi Scott, Here is Woody’s drawing for an access structure on Marks Creek.  I’m also including some 
photos of access structures we have built along other rivers and creeks in Middle Tennessee.  Currently 
we have built 25 of these.  Hopefully I can meet with the Ashland City Council during their May 25th 
meeting for their approval.  I hope to paddle Marks Creek in the next few days.  Please let me know if I 
can be on the agenda for Tuesday night’s meeting.  Thanks, Patty 

 
Photos of previous builds.  A before and after on the Harpeth at Hwy 100. 



 
Mill Creek at Elm Hill Pike 



 
Lewisburg Pike on the Harpeth 



 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 


